
Dear Town Clerk,

Enclosed with this letter is at least one petition form for Petition “O”
(“Corporations Are Not People, Money Is Not Speech”).  We have been
informed by the Michelle Tassinari (SEC, contact info below) that you, in
her words, “MUST accept petitions received via the mail, as long as they are
received by the deadline.” It is our understanding that the deadline is 5 pm,
November 20, 2013 and that your office will remain open until that time or
that other arrangements will be made to accept mail up until that time.

If there are any questions regarding mailed petition forms, please contact
her.  Here is her contact information for easy reference:

Michelle K. Tassinari
Director/Legal Counsel
Elections Division
One Ashburton Place, Room 1705
Boston, Massachusetts 02108
617-727-2828
fax: 617-742-3238
michelle.tassinari@state.ma.us

If you have received a stamped, self-addressed envelope from us, please
return the form in that.  If you did not get an envelope from us, please
contact me at the email or phone below, so that we can make arrangements
to come get the certified form.

Thank you so much for your assistance, in helping make the petition process
accessible to citizens.

Terra Friedrichs
PassMassAmendment
PassMassAmendment@gmail.com
www.PassMassAmendment.org
978 808 7173


